
From: Todd Dalzell [tdalzell@superiorconsultingllc.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 02, 2005 12:17 PM 
To: regs.comments@federalreserve.gov; comments@fdic.gov; 
regs.comments@occ.treas.gov; Comments, Regs 
Subject: EGRPRA 
Bank Secrecy Act. 
 
I believe the CTR threshold should be raised to at least $15,000.  $20,000 would 
be preferable. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Todd Dalzell 
 
Todd W. Dalzell 
Director of Compliance 
Mid-Missouri Bancshares, Inc. 
Office: (417) 890-2964 
Fax: (417) 877-0963 
Cell: (417) 496-1355 
 
This E-mail may contain confidential and privileged material for the sole use of 
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